
Court rules that workers were underpaid in 
Finland

 Estonia 

The Estonian Supreme Court has ruled that two Estonian workers employed in 
Finland should have benefited from local pay and conditions. The two were paid 
only €8 an hour when local rates were between €10.30 and €11.30. Their employers 
also refused to pay overtime rates. The ruling is expected to have major 
implications for other Estonians who are working in Finland.
Read more at > YLE news website (EN)
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